Uniform Shop Update and Winter orders

Welcome back everyone, and welcome to all our new families in
2022!

Attached is your Winter uniform order form. If you require winter uniform items for
your child this will be your only opportunity to place your order this season, as we do
not keep quantities of stock on hand throughout the year.

Please return you order form via email by Friday March 4th 2022. This is so we
can ensure we receive your children’s winter uniforms from our suppliers in time for
the colder months.

Please note that payments must be received by March 4% via direct debit, the
payment details are at the top of your order form.

Your order should be ready by the end of Term One and will be sent home with your
child or the eldest child in your family.

NEW ITEMS -

There are two new items in the Shop, the new Rain Jacket / Coat available in sizes 6
— 16 ($47), this Jacket is waterproof, fleece lined and has a hood and lined pockets
to keep your child warm and dry. There is also a new hat option to choose from, a
legionnaires cap that is one size fits all with an adjustable band ($11)

UNIFORM POLICY -

Blackheath Public School is a sun smart school and all children are encouraged to
wear the school hat that protects the children’s ears and has a high SPF rating. Both
School hat options meet these sun safe requirements and can be purchased from
the Uniform Shop all year round via email.

Also, a friendly reminder that the school uniform policy is for children to wear the
school polar fleece jumper or sloppy joe, the unisex school green and gold polo shirt
with bottle green shorts, pants or skort, or for girls the polo shirt with tartan skirt in
winter. Students are asked to wear black school shoes or black sneakers.

You can keep up to date with everything P&C related on our Facebook page
@BlackheathPandC and on the Canteen Instagram account @blackheathcanteen

Wishing everyone a fabulous 2022 ahead!
Liz Hunter
Uniform Shop Co Ordinator

blackheathpublic.uniform.shop@gmail.com




